
Police Costing Committee Meeting 

February 8, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. 

Held via Teams  

Present: Councillor M. Price, Councillor M. MacKinnon, Councillor N. Bush, CAO R. 

Nesbitt, Treasurer S. Lansdell-Roll and Acting Clerk A. Euler of the City of Dryden. Chad 

Lins, David Thorne and Victoria Penner of MNP. 

Absent: None. 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Roger advised the purpose of the meeting was to have MNP provide a verbal update 

around the interviews with stakeholders and other municipalities they had undertaken 

and to allow for discussion.  He advised the summarized content would appear in MNP’s 

final report.   

MNP advised they are working with DPS to verify their calls for service data, and that 

the final assessment from DPS is expected to be in their hands by the end of the week. 

After receiving the O.P.P. costing, the next steps would be for the consultants to finish 

their report, schedule public consultation and then for Council to make a decision to 

accept or reject the proposal.  

The meeting adjourned at 2:07 p.m. 


